
P U B L I C N O T I C E 
Notice of Intent to Adopt a Negative Declaration 
Proposed Rehab Multiple Transportation Related 

Facilities Project for Boonville and Ukiah Maintenance 
Stations, Mendocino County 

WHAT IS BEING PLANNED 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) proposes to improve existing Maintenance Stations 
(MSs) in Ukiah on US 101 at post mile 27.40 in Mendocino County by installing a bulk fuel island, replacing an 
existing records/fuel log building, and installing electric vehicle charging stations. Improvements to the 
existing MS in Boonville on US 101 at post mile R28.00 would include replacing a failing materials storage 
structure and installing electric vehicle charging stations. The proposed work involves sites on a list 
enumerated under Section 65962.5 of the Government Code pertaining to hazardous wastes. 

WHAT IS AVAILABLE 
The environmental document 
for this project is called an 
Initial Study with Proposed 
Negative Declaration. The 
document will be available for 
public review Monday through 
Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
from May 19, 2024 to June 21, 
2024, at the Caltrans District 1 
office, 1656 Union Street, 
Eureka, CA 95501.  

The Initial Study is available electronically by visiting the Caltrans website at: https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-
near-me/district-3/d3-programs/d3-environmental/d3-environmental-docs/d3-mendocino-county.  
The Initial Study and associated technical studies are also available upon request by contacting Breeanna 
Kalson at (707) 672-3593, or at breeanna.kalson@dot.ca.gov. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
We welcome your comments. Please submit your written comments via email breeanna.kalson@dot.ca.gov or via 
postal mail to:  

California Department of Transportation, North Region Environmental 
Attn: Breeanna Kalson 
1656 Union Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 

All comments must be received by June 21, 2024. 
For more information about this project, please contact Robert King, Project Manager, at (707) 296-5573. 

SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS 
For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document is available in Braille, in large print, on audiocassette, or 
on computer disk. To obtain a copy in one of these alternate formats, please write to or call Caltrans, Attention: 
Manny Machado, Public Information Office-District 1, 1656 Union Street, Eureka, CA 95501; (707) 496-6879 
Voice, or use the California Relay Service TTY number, 711 or 1-800-735-2929. 


